Memo

To: Concord City Councilors

From: Todd Fabian

Date: March 11, 2016

Re: Library: Live Music on the Lawn Series

Dear Members of the City Council,

Last summer the Library conducted a summer concert series entitled "Live Music on the Lawn", that was held on Prince Street and included local food vendors. The concerts were well received by the community and we had over 400 people attend the 4 events in summer 2015, despite two events being moved inside the Library auditorium due to inclement weather.

I want to ask the City Council for permission to close the same section of Prince Street from the Green Street intersection to the City Auditorium and Library parking lot , 4-9pm on the following three dates; Wednesday June 29th, Wednesday July 20th, and Wednesday August 17th, 2016.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks.

Sincerely,

Todd Fabian
Director
Concord Public Library